
 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2012 

 

Computer Support Experts 

2133 Royal Windsor Drive, Unit #2 

Mississauga, ON   L5J 1K5 

 

Attention: Blake Heald 

 

We want to express our appreciation for all of the work that has been put into our customized payroll 

software.  Since its inception, our new program has totally streamlined our accounting department. 

When we first started this process back in 2007, we were simply seeking a multi-user payroll system. 

Not only did this program fulfill our requirements, it exceeded our expectations. What we have now is a 

fully integrated payroll/job/client/billing database. Because we are in the business of paying people, we 

rely on our software to be reliable and accurate. We have not been disappointed. 

 

As our company grows, so does our software. We have found your staff to be very knowledgeable and 

friendly and always available for the simplest to the most complex tasks. We couldn’t be happier. We 

look forward to working with your company for many years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


